
PUBLIC NOTICE  

CITY OF EGG HARBOR  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

MANAGEMENT OF CONCESSION STAND AT THE EGG HARBOR CITY LAKE  

2025 SUMMER SEASON 

     Notice is Hereby Given, that the City of Egg Harbor is seeking bid proposals to 

operate the Concession Stand at the Egg City Lake for the 2025 Summer Season.  

A Request for Proposals has been prepared by the City, and is available for 

distribution to interested parties beginning March 5, 2025.       

     The Request for Proposals (RFP) may be obtained at the Office of the City Clerk, 

500 London Avenue, Egg Harbor City, New Jersey.  The RFP document establishes 

requirements which must be addressed in the responses, and further provides 

information in regard to the criteria that will be used as a basis for the selection of 

a Concession Stand Operator for the 2025 Summer Season.   

     All responses to the RFP must be received in the Office of the City Clerk no 

later than 1:00pm on April 9, 2025.    

 

Meg Steeb/City Clerk, RMC 

City of Egg Harbor  

500 London Avenue  

Egg Harbor City, NJ  08215  

609-965-0081 #5  

megs@eggharborcity.org  

mailto:megs@eggharborcity.org

